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DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA
TATE BOARD OF

EDUCATION

1 Student Advisory Committee Statement on SR22-11

In response to the SR22-11, “On the Submission of Letter to D.C. Education Research
Collaborative ” which addresses the need for a research regarding literacy rates and COVID-19
across the District, the Student Advisory Committee is in unanimous support of the passing of
this resolution.
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